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MacNeil, Jami

From: Lynne A. Barnard <barnardlynnea@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 9:56 AM
To: Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: Re: Update on Rockland Harbor Marina Expansion

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you so much Dawn.  This is good to know.  Yachting Solutions continues to tell  City Council, Harbor Management 
Commission and the press that their permitting process is underway.  The ACOE process hasn't even started yet as far as 
we can tell.  Please keep me on the "interested parties" list.  Thank you again. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lynne Barnard, SHIP 
 
On Thu, Sep 26, 2019 at 9:08 AM Hallowell, Dawn <Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov> wrote: 

In March 2018 Bud Brown sent an email to both DEP & ACOE asking about potential dredging and testing.  We haven’t 
heard anything since.   

  

FYI – Mark Bergeron no longer works for DEP, so I removed his email address from the list. 

  

Dawn Hallowell  

Regional Licensing & Compliance Manager, Land Bureau 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

(207) 557-2624 

www.maine.gov/dep  

  

From: Lynne A. Barnard <barnardlynnea@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 1:24 PM 
To: DiBello, Carol <Carol.DiBello@maine.gov>; Mark <mark.bergeron@maine.gov>; Hallowell, Dawn 
<Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov> 
Subject: Update on Rockland Harbor Marina Expansion 
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear All, 

It's been several months since I've been in touch.  I have new e-mail address as you can see.  In the meantime, the 
process of saving our Municipal Channel for the citizens of Rockland continues.  Most recently the City Council 
approved an addendum to Ordinance 9 that identifies the channel to include a 20' buffer on each side.  The Municipal 
Channel will be marked with the appropriate buoys in the spring.  The Rockland Harbor Park, LLC/Yachting Solutions 
expansion plans are affected by widening of the channel but still we are concerned that they maybe proceeding on the 
basis of the plans that I provided to you last year.  Would you please let me know whether you have heard anything 
further from them requesting permitting, testing or submerged land lease expansion.   

  

I look forward to hearing from you soon.  Hope you've had a good summer.  It went by too fast!!! 

  

Best, 

  

Lynne Barnard, SHIP 

  


